
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for independent MP unity

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, called for the unity of positions

of independent representatives, affirming the importance of coordinating positions to support

legislations and laws of the current stage’s agenda, especially after approving the budget and

launching  rebuilding  campaigns.  During  the  meeting  with  the  delegation  of  the  Tajdeed

parliamentary bloc headed by MP Thair Al-Saeedy, we illustrated the importance of sustaining

and consolidating current stability to reach sustainable stability.


